
Corporate Parenting Board – Action Sheet – as at 5 February 2014 
 

You Said We Said Outcome 
Pupil Premium - you wanted to know how 
they were used in schools for the young 
people they were provided for. 
 

Through Louise Taylor the Executive 
Director for Children and Young People 
Barnardos has been asked to prepare a 
letter to all schools to find out how the 
money is used. 

A letter has been drafted and a discussion 
was to take place with Sue Parr to agree 
how best to get in schools 

Staying Put/Leaving Care – an update 
was needed on these important issues. 
 

We would bring a report to the Board and 
it is on the agenda tonight. 

A leaving care leaflet was in production 
which would be shared with a future 
Board meeting. 
 
Regarding staying put the policy would be 
brought to a future Board meeting to 
review in light of the age limit going up to 
21. 
 

Suicide – how many young people in care 
in Lancashire have died due to suicide. 
 

We would research figures for CLA across 
Lancashire. 

This would continue to be on the Board's 
radar and relevant information would be 
brought as and when appropriate. 
 

Photographic Consent - an agreed policy 
across the whole of Lancashire is needed. 
 

We would look at the current policy. Work had been undertaken in this area 
and a policy had been developed and 
signed off by the cabinet member. 
 

Inform a report to the All Party 
Parliamentary Group. 

We would like the report to be shared with 
the Board. 

Young People have been working on this 
and will share views with the Board. 
 

CLA exclusions – concern over the 
number and the lack of information 
available to the Board. 

The appropriate information be found and 
brought to a future meeting. 

 



Advocacy must be used more in relation 
to issues involving young people 
 

The Board agreed to promote the use of 
advocacy on every appropriate occasion.  

 

 


